Immaculate Conception Safe Reopening To Do List
· Letter to Parishioners to include: Dispensation encouraging those at risk to stay at home through June 30, Masses starting May 20, Wednesday 11 AM Mass for 65+ only.
Changes to the Mass to accommodate social distancing and other requirements of the Diocese [(removal of missals, see below] Communion in the hand, traffic pattern change to receiving Communion, seating adjustments to 50% capacity and 6’ apart between family groups, entering and exiting the church, bulletins not handed out, but posted online and on bulletin boards, face masks required during Mass for reception of Holy Communion, collection basket at entrances, no non-liturgical gatherings)
· Talk to JoAnne Beam:
First Communion: Father prefers scheduled in July either separate or part of Mass depending on seating restrictions.  Reception not allowed.
Confirmation: Will be rescheduled in the Fall
· Father Meets with Spiritual Life Chair to discuss Mass Changes:
Temperature Check: Pastor, Eucharistic Minister and Ushers to check temperature before Mass.
Ushers (James Savoy): Determine how many ushers will be needed for the following tasks and communicate changes before Masses resume.  
Duties: Control Entrances and Exits to eliminate parishioners touching door handles, ensure that parishioners do not congregate in the vestibule or social hall before or after Mass, offer masks to those who did not bring their own and point out hand sanitizer, assist with seating with family groups 6’ apart, post “occupancy full” signs when 50% capacity is reached and close doors, assist with traffic flow during Communion and exiting the church after Mass.  
Music (JoAnne):  No more than 3-4 choir members to ensure social distancing in the choir loft, [missals will be removed from pews, but each family will carry their own missal and song book home and bring it to Mass each time].
Communion: Deacon Mike with Father, each will stand on the sides and the parishioners will proceed down the outside aisles and proceed to the center aisle to return to pews to eliminate 2 lines forming down the middle aisle. The ushers will direct traffic to ensure social distancing between family groups.  Father and Deacon Mike will have to wear masks while distributing Communion.
Reader: Readers will read both readings from the back of the church similar to what was done during Holy Week.
No Altar Servers:
Volunteers to Clean after Masses: Volunteers needed to sanitize high touch areas after Mass.  Lola and volunteers will thoroughly clean the church on Mondays and high touch areas after each weekday Mass.
